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Week Beginning- Spring 2017, week 7, 13.2.17
This week Sailor Bear is visiting France at the beginning of the week and Morocco at the end of the week due to particular children’s interests in the class.
We will be finding out about these two countries, including what food they eat.  We will also be talking about healthy and unhealthy food in general. 
In Mathematics we are focusing on halving primarily working with numbers to 10 and then to 20.  We will be using practical equipment e.g numicon and dice to help the children with this concept and some children will be expected to recall halving facts mentally.  
We hope you have a lovely half-term break and look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 27th February.
Many Thanks for your help and support
The Early Years Team


